
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed the teachers from Assumption Convent Silom School, 

during their visit to extend their gratitude and discuss academic collaboration 

 

On July 20, 2023, Dr. Pisit Praiwattana, the Assistant Dean for Organizational 

Communications and Media Technology, together with Dr. Tipajin Thaipisutikul, Assistant Dean 

for Academic Services and Technology Transfer at the Faculty of Information and 

Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), warmly welcomed  

Ms. Kitsiranut Chiangrang, Assistant Director of the Quality Standards Department, Ms. Patcharin 

Channarong, Head of the Academic Department, and Ms. Wisuda Boonfang, a teacher 

responsible from the Human Resource Department, Assumption Convent Silom School. The 

purpose of their visit was to express gratitude to the Faculty of ICT for organizing training 

programs for their students. Furthermore, the two parties discussed potential future academic 

collaborations, including the “Teacher Development Training Program” and “Technology 



 

Camp” for Assumption Convent Silom School students in Room AI1, at the Faculty of ICT, 

Mahidol University, Salaya. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ascs_visit/  
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